

CAMBRIDGE AND NORTH DUMFRIES HYDRO INC.

1500 Bishop Street, P.O. Box 1060, Cambridge, ON N1R 5X6 Phone: 519-621-3530, Fax: 519-621-0383

June 11, 2015

Ontario Energy Board Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary P.O Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Request to Participate – Consultation for the Rate Design for Electricity Commercial and Industrial Customers
Board File Number: EB-2015-0043

The Ontario Energy Board ("OEB") issued a letter on May 28, 2015 to all interested parties, indicating its intention to initiate a consultation process for the Rate Design for Electricity Commercial and Industrial Customers and inviting participation in the proceeding.

Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc. ("CND") and its wholly owned subsidiary, Brant County Power Inc. ("BCP") hereby notify the OEB of their intent to participate in this consultative process. CND and BCP will not be seeking an award of costs in this matter.

Please address all correspondence related to this consultation to:

Grant Brooker,
Manager, Regulatory Affairs,
Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc.
1500 Bishop Street,
P.O. Box 1060
Cambridge, ON N1R 5X6
Tel 519.621.8405 ext 2340
Email gbrooker@cambydro.com and

regulatoryaffairs@camhydro.com

Yours truly,

Grant Brooker, CPA, CA Manager, Regulatory Affairs